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Club Transport Policy - applicable to matches & practice sessions

1. The Club policy is that parents / guardians or other responsible adults* are responsible for transporting players to and from all matches and practice sessions and therefore the Club will not be registering private vehicles for the transportation of individuals in connection with any fixtures or practice sessions arranged by the Club.

2. The implementation of this policy is not intended to exclude any player from participation, and Parents or Guardians should contact The Club Welfare Officer if they have any problems with the transportation of players to matches or practice sessions.

· Note: The term “responsible adult” refers to a person who has been chosen by the parent / guardian of the child or young person being transported, and under such circumstances the parent & responsible adult are deemed to have made a private arrangement.
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